
Dear Congregation who is to be fruitful and multiply (spiritually), 

I will continue working my way down The Minute Clinic Scripture from the June 
Newsletter: 

Psalm 78 
3 things that we have heard and known, 
that our fathers have told us. 
4 We will not hide them from their children, 
but tell to the coming generation 

I pray that we think in terms of (spiritual) GENERATIONS. 
I pray that we pass on truth and a way-of-life reflecting truth. 

We will continue to be in ReGathering Phase Two with a slight adjustment. 
The adjustment is that the StuB will be an Overflow Room at 11:00 am service. 
It has been difficult to Social Distance the last two weeks at 11:00 am service. 
WE PRAISE THE LORD JESUS CHRIST, in your desire to be WORSHIPING 
TOGETHER! 

We are NOT panicking about the rise in cases in our area but we do want you to 
be aware and be safe. 
ReGathering Phase Two does ask you to enter and exit both services with your 
mask ON. 
In the 8:00 am service, please keep your mask ON the whole time. 
In the 11:00 am service, please ONLY have your mask OFF during times you are 
settled at your seat. 
WE ARE TO WALK BY FAITH, USE DISCERNMENT & LOVE OUR NEIGHBOR! 

The Marriage Ministry is hosting a couple's game night using the 'Zoom' application! 
Every Wednesday in June, at 9 pm.

Here is the schedule for the Month of June!

June 17: Bingo (pick up your Bingo cards at Smoothie King, Lasater's, or CCBC!)
June 24: 'Newlywed game'

Please contact the Marriage Ministry Leaders with any questions!
Mark and Chasity Witt
Lindel and Odalys Farris
David and Candra Gluckner

Honored to do life and worship daily and worship congregationally with you, 
Pastor Stan


